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INGHAM MEMORIAL GARDENS

SURVEY RESULTS

CONCEPT DESIGN OPTIONS

Time period to have your say
8 DEC - 15 JAN

For further information, please visit Council’s website,
Public Consultation page or call us on 4776 4600.

Total number of survey responses
received

66

OVERALL RESULTS

WHAT PEOPLE HAD TO SAY

Manicured grass and
gardens would be very

inviting for picnics

Grassed area
is nicer - Great
idea to shrink

the ponds

Option 1 is
greener
and will
keep the

area
cooler

Would love
to see more

flowering
natives to

attract
butterflies


